On February 10,2000, Camden Military Academy held its annual One Hundred Night Dinner for graduating seniors.
On this occasion seniors focus on finishing strong, on doing their best in academics and in all other aspects of their

cadet life during the 100 days remaining until graduation. Seated with LTC Cook are seniors (L} MC Mckinney, R]
Hobby, KM Ledford, (R) HK Mostafa, CE Hartley, and JE Miller.

Accompanied by CSM Martain, CSM Ron Bedford of the Noncommissioned Officers Association meets Cadet
Burnette. The entire Cadet Corps turned out to welcome CSM Bedford, who was walking all the way from Ft. Gordon,
Georgia, to Washington, D. C., to raise money for a World War Il Memorial.



